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To: Montgomery College Community 

From:  Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President  

Subject: Next Steps and New Resources 

Date: 
  

May 29, 2020 

Good afternoon everyone. I had thought this past week would be a bit lighter after all the build up to 
commencement, but it was just as busy as every other week since we transitioned to remote status.  
  
As you have probably heard, the state and county are loosening some restrictions on activities. The 
College, however, will continue its remote teaching, learning and working until at least June 30. Please 
see my video for details about our planning.  
  
I encourage you to take a look at our two plans on the Resilient MC website for more details. In 
addition, we have some new resources to share: a new scholarship program for MCPS 2020 graduates 
and a rental assistance program through the County.  
  
I hope you all are taking care of yourselves and those in your circles.  Let’s stay healthy during these 
transitions and continue to take precautions that keep us all safe.  
 

https://youtu.be/AR7MYY6hx6A
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/resilient-mc/index.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/paying-for-college/financial-aid/raptor-ready-scholarship-program.html
https://www.hocmc.org/extra/878-covid-rental-assistance-program.html?highlight=WyJjb3ZpZCIsMTksImNvdmlkIDE5Il0=

